

Headteacher's Blog



Friday 1st December 2017.



Safeguarding News -

If you take photos of the children at any of the events such as Christingle please do not post them on Social Media. It is your choice whether you post individual photos of your child.

Bad Weather -

Please ensure school has your up to date contact details and also the names of people who are authorised to take the children home in the case of a school closure. We make every effort to keep school open but have to bear the safety of the children and staff in mind as the roads can get treacherous easily. It was surprising to see what an effect just a small amount of snow had on the roads yesterday.

Attendance-

Unfortunately, this week was once again hit by colds and sickness and no classes managed 100% attendance. Class 1 had the best attendance less than 100% this week.

Dear Parents/ Carers, Welcome to our weekly blog. Many Thanks, Belinda Athey -Headteacher.

PTA news—

Thank you to everyone supporting recent fundraising events. The Race Night raised over £600. Air Ambulance raised over £150 and tonight (1st December) you can get into the Christmas spirit by attending Cocktails and Canapes at BattleBridge Farm.

A Special Visitor-

We were so delighted to have a visit from Mrs Fletcher and baby Gracie this week. It was lovely to see them both looking so well and we look forward to seeing them both soon.

Reminders for this week -

Church Fair and celebration of National Tree Weekend from 2pm

Christingle- Wednesday 6th December 1.30p.m. in Church. Please don't forget for the children to bring a large orange in a sealable food bag to school on Monday 4th December.

School will provide candles, ribbons, fruit, sweets and cocktail sticks.

Reading and Phonics Workshop in school Wednesday at 2.30 p.m.. Creche available.

Football squad training starts for 3 weeks. See separate letter.

Registration -

If your child is late (EY and KS1 after 9 a.m. KS 2 after 8.45 a.m. please use the main school entrance where Mrs Kennedy will ask you to fill the late book in and adjust the register accordingly. Thank-you.